
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
For the attention of the parents of Year 10 Food and Nutrition students 
 
The students have been asked to bring in £7.50 to cover a range of ingredients that school 
will provide over the next few months. We will be doing a lot of practical work. Some of the 
products need a large variety of ingredients and others need ingredients which can be 
hard to get hold of in the local area, such as plantain.  
 
While we are not providing the ingredients at a discounted price, it should still work out 
cheaper for the students as they will only be paying for the amount they will actually use in 
the lesson. This should save you having to buy ingredients that you might not use 
regularly at home. 
 
As we will be ordering the ingredients in advance, we will be unable to give refunds for 
students who haven’t been in the lesson for any reason, such as mock exams and doctor’s 
appointments. If this is the case, students can come and pick up the ingredients that were 
provided that lesson and a recipe so that they can cook the product at home.  
 
The students can of course choose to provide all the ingredients themselves. 
 
We hope this will explain why we are asking the students to bring in £7.50.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Wake (Curriculum Leader: Food & Textiles) and Miss Lund (Teacher of Food & 
Textiles)  
 
 
 


